Enrico Veneruso <veneruso@libero.it>30/1/2023 15:50
Re: La newsletter del 29 gennaio 2023
A oscuolasrl@gmail.com  
Hi Clive,
I didn't want to displease you or be rude, I found these photos on the internet a few years ago, and there was no photographer's name, mine is not a commercial site but only a site for the dissemination of seafaring culture.
If you can send me all the data of the photos, the place and the date when they were taken and I will put the data with your name on the photos.
I greet you cordially and look forward to hearing from you.
Enrico VENERUSO
Il 29/01/2023 23:12 Orizzonte Scuola <oscuolasrl@gmail.com> ha scritto:

